
April 5, 2021 

Re: Sunrise Disposal, Inc.- G-201, Disposal Cost Recovery Filing 

Dear Filing Commission, 

On behalf of Sunrise Disposal, Inc.- G-201, I am filing certain revised tariff pages and other documents 
requesting a rate increase effective June 1, 2021. This filing is necessitated by disposal fee increases at 
Delano Landfill in Grand Coulee, WA.  

If this filing is approved by the Commission, the hauler’s overall revenue will increase approximately 
0.988%, or $810. The revenue breakdown is:  

Gross Revenue 
Increase 

Approximate 
Customer 
Percent 
Change 

Residential $473 0.989% 
Commercial $337 0.987% 
Total $810 0.988% 

This filing is for recovery of disposal fees pursuant to RCW 81.77.160. A copy of the City of Electric City 
notice is attached.  

Included with this filing is an Excel workbook titled [Sunrise Disposal Fee and BO Calculations.xlsx] which 
is a disposal workbook previously furnished by staff. This workbook has rate calculations, customer 
counts, price-outs both current and proposed.  
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Revised tariff pages are included with this filing in an Excel workbook titled [UTC Tariff.xlsx]. If these 
rates are approved by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission they will become 
effective June 1, 2021. Affected customers will receive notice of the change on the first billing reflecting 
the revision to rates under WAC 480-70-271(2)(a)(iii). 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Dion Gotti 

President  

Sunrise Disposal, Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 


